
In support of SCR4014 

 

Wild horses are part of our history, heritage and are much loved.  They are descendents that can trace 

back over a hundred years. I will not spend my money in North Dakota if the horses are removed.  

Removing them is barbaric and cruel.  Family herds are broken up and separated forever and a few 

horses also lose their lives. Over 80 percent of Americans want the wild horses saved.  Please support 

humane ways to manage these horses on their home lands. 

 

Thank you, 

Robin Martinek 

 

 


